
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Oxford         Term:   Spring 2            Topic:  What’s on your plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
In Oxford class this term, we have been learning 

about what it means to have a healthy lifestyle in 

terms of diet, exercise, personal hygiene and 

mental health.  

 

In English, we have been writing about what we 

do to keep ourselves healthy and our positive 

characteristics. We have also written about our 

favourite meals using lots of adjectives which 

made us all feel very hungry by the end of the 

lesson!  

In History, we have looked at how food has 

changed throughout the years and the reasons for 

this. We learnt to appreciate the huge variety of 

food we now have, partly due to immigration and 

travel, which our great-grandparents may not 

have been able to experience.  

In Languages, we have been learning about Italy – 

their historical monuments, famous people but 

mostly their food! We looked at traditional foods 

from different regions of Italy and at the end of the 

topic we made our own lasagne which we took 

home to eat for dinner!  

In P.E, we have been doing athletics and since 

learning about healthy lifestyles, all of us, realised 

we needed to be doing a bit more daily exercise! 

During the lovely week of sunny weather, we 

made the most of being outside more, playing 

rounders, running and also going for a walk to 

Hungerford Common. By the end of term, we all 

became much faster at running but more 

importantly, feel healthier and more awake! 

In Maths, we have been learning about shapes 

and their properties such as faces, vertices and 

edges. We were then able to sort shapes 

according to their properties using Venn diagrams. 

In World of Work, we have been learning how to 

write a CV to prepare us for the future – we were 

all excited at the thought of earning our own 

money!  

Finally, in Geography, we have been looking at 

maps and how the globe is divided by aspects 

such as the equator, the meridian line and the 

tropics. We were all shocked that it isn’t the same 

time in every part of the world and that in some 

countries, it is hot on Christmas day!  
 

  

                                                      
 

 

 

 

 
Dates to remember: 

Last day of term: Friday 8th April 

First day back: Monday 25th April 

May Day Holiday; Monday 2nd May 


